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As we celebrate St. Patrick’s Day, I would like to recognize Ireland’s
remarkable contributions to the United States and reaffirm the strong bonds
of friendship between our two nations and people.

Throughout American history, men and women of Irish descent have had a deep
and lasting impact on our country. Since our founding, these men and women
have helped shape and strengthen America, including as signers of the
Declaration of Independence, presidents, military leaders, authors, business
titans, and much more. Irish fortitude, leadership, creativity, and
entrepreneurship are woven into the very fabric of the United States.

While we honor the contributions of past generations, we continue today to
write the Irish-American story through a shared embrace of progress and a
mutual quest to secure a more prosperous and peaceful future. Together,
Ireland and the United States are forging new connections in the areas of
security, trade, investment, research, and cultural exchanges.

As communities across our two countries celebrate St. Patrick’s Day, I offer
warm wishes for a safe and happy holiday.
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